
Tues 30th Jan  Year 4 LIEP Trip to the Mosque 

Tues 6th Feb Year 5/6 AVFC Football Tournament 

Fri 9th Feb Year 2 Trip to Safari Park 

Fri 9th Feb Last Day of School 

12th-16th Feb Spring Half Term  

Mon 19th Feb Back to School 

   Spring Term 2024                                                                                                             
Term Starts: Tuesday 9 January 2024 

Half Term: Monday 12 February 2024 to Friday 16 February 2024 

Term Dates... 

Year 2 will be going to the Safari Park on Friday 9th Feb,  please sign-up 

& pay on Arbor. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, the trip may 

not take place. 

You may be aware of the increasing number of people with measles in  

Birmingham at the moment, it’s a highly infectious disease and it is very 

important that everyone has had the MMR vaccine.  

Signs to look out for are cold-like symptoms, red/sore watery eyes,    

fever and a non-itchy rash that appears 3-5 days later.  We always          

prioritise the health of our school community, so we kindly remind you to 

keep your child at home and contact your GP if you suspect they have 

measles. 

Please see a link below for the Ladywood Newsletter: 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKBCC/bulletins/383f81d  

Office News... 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKBCC/bulletins/383f81d

